Accepting Bids for sale of the City Mower
The city will be taking sealed bids on the city’s mower. Bidders can contact council member Jon Marlowe
at 563-219-6149 to view the mower. Bids are due in the dropbox at City Hall before 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday
June 13th, 2023 and should include the total amount of the bid, Name, Address, and phone number of the

bidder and the words Mower Bid on the outside of the envelope. The City Council has the right to refuse
all bids.



